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LOC2017-0386 Engagement Overview

Reference: High-Level Overview of LOC2017-0386 Engagement Activities

N

Nov-23-2016

Feb-21-2017

Jan-26-2018

Feb-2-2018

Feb-22-2018

Mar-21-2018

May-10-2018

Jun-7-2018

Jun-14-2018

Oct-12-2018

Nov-27-2018

Meeting with SBHCA

Meeting at Stantec with
SBHCA re: introduction
of concept plan

Meeting with SBHCA

Ronmor received letter
from SBHCA's
Planning Committee

Open House to Present
LOC2017-0386

Ronmor responded to
SBHCA email dated
February 21, 2018

Correspondence with
SBHCA

Ronmor sent letter to

SBHCA discussing
green space

SBHCA formally
supports Ronmor’s MR
Concept

Met with four SBHCA
members to review

most current plans

Ronmor receives letter
from SBHCA
commenting on OP
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Ronmor met with the SBHCA to review original concept plans.

Meeting over lunch to introduce the project team, client, and share
draft concept. Advised an Open House would follow, and the CA
would receive a copy of the OP application as part of City process.

Ronmor met with entire SBHCA Board of Directors to review
original concept plans.

The SBHCA Planning Committee letter provides a review of the
proposed OP and accompanying report, and comments related to
the application.

Public Open House held at Westside Kings Church from

6:00 to 8:00 PM with members of the Project Team and City of
Calgary in attendance — feedback forms were collected for input
from participants.

Ronmor submits a detailed response to the SBHCA email
received Feb 2, 2018 addressing each comment.

Discussion with the SBHCA regarding the CA’s desire and the
community’s need for programmable open space on the MR site.

This letter thanked the SBHCA for their advice on presenting the
revised open space concept to the City.

SBHCA President Elia Cozzi email to Fazeel Elahi to express
support for the Ronmor proposal to provide the community with
programmable open space (cc John Hall, Tania Nelson, Jeff
Davison, and Suzy Trottier).

Update with architects on most recent concept plans presented to
SBHCA.

SBHCA President Elia Cozzi email to Fazeel Elahi providing
Planning Committee comments for LOC2017-0386 related to the
NAC, MR, traffic, and Livable Street.
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